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Comments: It has come to my attention that this draft plan continues to allow commercial logging of old-growth

trees in our National Forests, and wouldn't provide any protections for mature forests that could become old

growth in the future. I believe our most important responsibility is to be good ancestors. To do that, we must

protect old-growth trees and allow mature forests to develop old-growth trees. Please revise the plan to ensure

those protections.


